Sent Thu 14 Jan 2010 19:51

Dear Member
This is a group e-mail.

We have just learned, to our disappointment, that the bowls club is double booked on 18th
January and is therefore unavailable to us, having used it for our AGM each year for the past 30
years. We write to inform you therefore that the AGM at 7.30pm next Monday 18th January will
now be at St Mary's Church Hall, Baldock (behind the church with entry from Church Street
opposite Chapman's Butchers). Parking is available in the High Street, Hitchin Street and Church
Street. We apologise for this late change which is sadly beyond our control but we do hope to
see you there. A bar with beer, wine and fruit juice for sale will still be available. Attached are the
documents which you will need for the meeting and which you may like to print off and bring with
you if convenient.

We advise you also that seed potatoes, etc, will not now be delivered until week commencing 8th
February and will be on sale 10am - 12 noon on Saturday 13th and Sunday 14th February and
not the previous weekend as earlier notified. Hope to see you on Monday.

Best wishes

Mick Camp and the Committee
Baldock Allotment and Leisure Gardeners Association



